RTI Matter

F.No.10-8/2013-CP
Government of India
Ministry of Women & Child Development

Jeevan Vihar, New Delhi.
Dated: April 2, 2013.

To

Mr. Qaneez-¢-Fatemah Sukhrani
A/3, Hermes Drome [, 211/3/1B
Viman Nagar, Pune-411 014.

Subject: Information under Right to Information Act, 2005-regarding.
Sir,

Please refer to your RT1 Application dated 12.3.2013 seeking information
regarding Aadhar based cash transfer forwarded by Information Facilitation Centre
of this Ministry vide their OM No.43011/1/2013-IFC, dated 01/02/13 and to inform
that this Ministry implements inter alia, the Dhanalakshmi -a scheme for staggered
financial assistance to the parents of the girl child upon fulfilling certain criteria-in
eleven blocks of the country spread over seven States. This Scheme is included in the

Direct Benefits Transfer(DBT) programme of the Government for implementation

in Sirhind Block of Fatehgarh Sahib District (Punjab) in the first phase.

2. If you are not satisfied with the reply, you may appeal to Smt. Padmaja
Mehta, Sr. Economic Adviser, of this Ministry.

Yours faithfully,

(Amit Ray)
Director & CPIO
Copy for information to:

1. Section Officer, IFC, M/o WCD, Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi.






